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From:	 Flores, Dora
Sent:	 Monday, December 14, 2020 3:31 PM
To:	 Planning Commission Comments
Subject:	 FW: Planning Commission

Good Afternoon, 

The following communication has been received for your review and consideration.

From: Robert Steinberg [mailto:coolkinghb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 3:31 PM 
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org> 
Subject: Planning Commission

Dear Planning commission,
I am extremely in favor of the new housing unit that is to be built at 2530 and 2534 W. 
Westminster Avenue, Santa Ana. This will be a great addition to upgrade the neighborhood, 
people and local businesses.

Sincerely,
Robert Steinberg


	Local Disk
	file:///cosa.private/PBA/shares/Planning%20Commission/2020/AGENDA%20PACKET/12-14-20/2%20-%202530%20W%20WESTMINISTER_PUBLIC%20COMMENT_STEINBURG%20R.%20(favor).txt


